
 

 

Electrical Engineering Professor Ravi Sankar Awarded Fulbright  

 

Electrical Engineering Professor Ravi Sankar has been selected to receive a Fulbright award to Brazil for 
2015-2016. 

This is a research award whose primary purpose is to conduct United States-Brazil cooperative research 
with the Universidade de Sao Paulo (USP) at São Carlos School of Engineering, the largest and highest 
ranked university in Brazil. The collaborative research focuses particularly on the use of sensor networks 
and signal processing to improve healthcare that is mutually beneficial to both the countries.  

Another mission of this Fulbright-Brazil Scientific Mobility Program is to foster bilateral cooperation 
between USF and the host institutions, including the University of Sao Paulo and University of Campinas, 
two of the largest and two of the top-ranked institutions in Brazil. 

 


